
 

MnVFC Announcement 

Date: November 16, 2023 

To: MnVFC Providers 

From: MnVFC Program 

Re: Vaccine Holiday Shipping Holds and Shipments in Extreme Cold 

 

Holiday shipping schedule 
Due to federal shipping timelines around the upcoming holidays, MnVFC and UUAV vaccine orders will not ship on 
Tuesday, Nov. 21 through Friday, Nov. 24 and Wednesday, Dec. 20 through Monday, Jan. 1. Orders placed after Tuesday, 
Dec. 12 may not be shipped until after the New Year. Please plan ahead! 
 
Vaccine shipments during extremely cold temperatures  
Vaccine orders may be postponed during periods of extremely cold temperatures or dangerous road conditions to 
ensure vaccine is not damaged. Please consider the possibility of delays when placing your orders. 

MnVFC Program 
651-201-5522 or 1-800-657-3970 
www.health.state.mn.us/vfc  

Please route to:  
▪ Clinical supervisor  
▪ Medical director  
▪ Clinic manager  
▪ Clinic staff  
▪ Pharmacy  
▪ Vaccine staff 
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